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The meeting was called to order at 10:05.

Members unanimously approved the minutes of June 7, 2022. (May 4, 2022 minutes have yet to
be approved.)

Postcards: Chris Clark reported that only 4 postcards have been returned so far. Claudia
Tuckey will get a box and cards to the Council on Aging. Mara Glatzel will pick up any cards
returned from the backpack mailing at Truro Central School. Anne Greenbaum will get cards to
clients of the Truro Food Pantry. Barbara Carboni will look into having the LCPC cards and box
at Town Hall moved into the vestibule, where it will be more visible. Anne and Mara will make a

plan for pickup of the cards.

Members discussed whether to create one card with all three questions — to get three answers
from the same respondent — but they decided against changing the format.

Other topics:

« Mara Glatzel asked again for a specific page on the Truro website where people
can keep up to date on the LCPC's activities and see any information the group
has collected, such as the survey.

« Barbara Carboni said that Chris Clark and Paul Wisotzky are working on how to
present the survey data.

« How and when should information from the LCPC be shared with other
committees. (Mara G. reported that at one point, LCPC members were each
assigned to reach out to various committees.)

o Chuck Steinman said the Historical Commission wants to be part of the process.

« Bob Panessiti said we have a good idea of what townspeople want, through their
survey answers and their actions at Town Meetings.

« Barbara C. reported that the housing forum, hosted by the Housing Authority’s
consultant, and the Economic Development Committee’s summit were well-
attended.

« Barbara C. said the Request for Proposals for a master planner for the Walsh
committee are under review and a planner would be hired soon.

Election of officers: Members discussed various committee roles and availability, after which
Sue Areson nominated Mara Glatzel to serve as chair. Chris Clark seconded and the
appointment was unanimous. Mara G. nominated Ellery Althaus as vice chair, seconded by Sue
Areson and the vote was unanimous.



Vision statement: Sharon Rooney shared vision statements from Provincetown, Brewster and
Sandwich for their Local Comprehensive Plans. She provided a copy of Truro's vision statement
contained in the previous plan. She proposed an exercise for members on creating a vision
statement, but it was put off until the next meeting due to time constraints.

Members agreed to meet in person at either the Community Center or the library (depending
upon availability) for a working session on the vision statement. That meeting will be Tuesday,
July 19 at 10 a.m.
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